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To help you decide if a review is needed you can pay a fee to have a copy of your examination script so you can see the marking before requesting the non-priority review.  It is not a re-marking of your script, but a review of the original marking to ensure that the agreed mark scheme has been applied correctly.

If you decide to request a copy of the script, you must complete and return this form to Mrs Lecuona-Jimenez by:

A Level and AS scripts -  3.30pm on Tuesday 27th August 2024

     GCSE scripts -              3.30pm on Tuesday 03rd September 2024

	N.B.    You must request a copy for each individual paper/unit separately.

Please complete all sections of the form.  The information can be found on your results slip.

IF YOU DO NOT COMPLETE THE FORM FULLY YOUR REQUEST CANNOT BE ACCEPTED.

NAME					   CANDIDATE    		   FORM    
					   NUMBER

					NUMBER








EMAIL ADDRESS 

FOR SENDING ELECTRONIC COPY OF SCRIPT:  
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	*Note this service is free of charge.

Please request the return of the above non-priority scripts on my behalf.  

Signed__________________________		Date____________
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